
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON

ACTING AS THE PUBLIC CONTRACT REVIEW BOARD

ORDER NO. 00-176

Approving the Exemption to Extend the Contract with Burns International Security Services for
Multnomah Building Until April 30, 2001 and to Use an Alternative Procurement Method to
Contract for Security Guard Response Services

The Multnomah County Board of Commissioners Finds:

a. The Board, acting in its capacity as the Multnomah County Public Contract Review
Board to review, pursuant to PCRB Rules 10.140, a request from the Environmental
Services Department, Facilities and Property Management Division, for an exemption to
extend the contract with Burns International Security Services for security guard
response services to the Multnomah Building until April 30, 2001 and to use an
alternative procurement method to contract for security guard response services. The
estimated cost of this contract is $135,600 per year.

b. As it appears in the memorandum from Mike Oswald, the request for exemption is based
upon the fact that the County is currently utilizing the City of Portland's contract with
Burns International Security Services for security guard response services to the
Multnomah Building. This contract expires October 31, 2000. The Facilities and
Property Management Division desires to use the formal Request for Proposal process
to contract for security guard response services to the Multnomah Building. This
alternative procurement method will best meet their needs because it allows them to
evaluate contractor's qualifications and cost proposals which will include the
requirements of the County's living wage policy.

c. This exemption request is in accord with the requirements of Multnomah County Public
Contract Review Board Administrative Rules 10.140.

The Multnomah County Board of Commissioners, Acting as the Public Contract Review
Board Orders:

The contract with Burns International Security Services for security guard response
services to the Multnomah Building may be extended until April 30, 2001, and the
request for proposal process may be used to contract for security guard response
services to the Multnomah Building.
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